[image: image1.png]Press Release Wer



For Immediate Release:




Contact: Chandler Smith
June 10, 2014 






 202-224-6244          
Heller Records PSA to Inform Nevadans of Possible TRICARE Prime Reinstatement
(Washington, D.C.) – Last year, a number of military retirees in Northern Nevada lost access to their TRICARE Prime health coverage. Recently, the Department of Defense reversed part of that decision and allowed a small window for certain individuals to re-enroll. Military Retirees have until June 30th to reinstate. Senator Heller has recorded the following PSA in order to help spread the word to those affected. 
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